CORRESPONDENCE
8/19/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 05529-2022

Iris Rollins

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 9:17 AM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20200226

Attachments: RE Docket #20200226 - SU Environmental Utilities ApplicationSewer Project

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!



Iris Rollins

From: Cook, Morgan <Morgan.Cook@charlottecountyfl.gov>

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 8:42 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Cc: Tiseo, Joseph

Subject: RE: Docket #20200226 - SU Environmental Utilities Application/Sewer Project

Thank you. It was sent on behalf of Commissioner Tiseo.

82, Morgan C. Cook,

- Executive Assistant to Commissioner Joe Tiseo

&= Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners
' 941.743.1300 (Option 5)
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From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 8:39 AM

To: Cook, Morgan <Morgan.Cook@charlottecountyfl.gov>

Subject: RE: Docket #20200226 - SU Environmental Utilities Application/Sewer Project

Caution — This email originated from outside of our organization. Please do not open any attachments or click
on any links from unknown sources or unexpected email.

Dear Ms. Cook:

Thank you for your email, dated August 18, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, Application for certificate to
provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. We appreciate you providing
the Commission with your comments.



Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

(850) 413-6042

From: Cook, Morgan <Morgan.Cook@charlottecountyfl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 4:10 PM

To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>;
Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Tiseo, Joseph <Joseph.Tiseo@charlottecountyfl.gov>

Subject: Docket #20200226 - SU Environmental Utilities Application/Sewer Project

Dear Commissioners:

| wanted to reach out to you regarding the proposed wastewater service to Knight, Don Pedro, and Little Gasparilla
Islands. | wanted to confirm the county supports this project to remove the septic systems and the connection to sewer
on the barrier islands.

Recently, the Charlotte County Board of Commissioners provided a letter of support for your consideration, please find
the attached correspondence. My understanding is this matter is coming back to your commission in the very near

future.

Please feel free to reach out to me should you have any questions.

Regards,

. Joe Tiseo
V. County Commissioner, District 5
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